
P5 Residential Study to Glasgow Science Centre 
from 9.15 am on Tuesday 10 September to 3.20 pm on Thursday 12 September 

 

 

What pupils need to bring with them 
 

 The Youth Hostel provides a duvet, duvet cover, mattress sheet, pillow and pillow case. 
 

Please bring the absolute minimum – one small luggage bag that a pupil can very 
easily carry / wheel. 
 

 inhaler / medicine with written instructions signed by a parent / carer – to be given 
to Mr Woods on Tuesday 10 September at 8.45 am 

 

 a small rucksack / day bag (schoolbag) to carry a packed lunch, water bottle and 
essentials (waterproof) on Tuesday 10 September and when ‘out and about’ each 
day. 

 

 Please ensure that children come to school wearing their full school uniform – 
including school shoes.  This should be worn each day when we are ‘out and 
about’ in Glasgow.  Casual clothes can be worn when we return to the Youth Hostel 
each afternoon. 

 

 one hand towel and one bath towel 

 one complete change of clothing: trousers, top, light jersey 

 alternative shoes to school uniform shoes 

 waterproof / hooded jacket 

 underwear and socks 

 soap, facecloth, shampoo, brush / comb 

 tooth-brush and tooth-paste 

 pyjamas  

 paper-hankies, watch, a book to read 

 a plastic bag for ‘dirty clothing’ 

 a torch (for going to the en-suite toilet during the night) 
 

Pocket money (£5 maximum) should be given to Mr Woods first thing on 
Tuesday 10 September in a labelled purse, wallet or envelope. 
 
The following can be brought but entirely at owner’s risk: 

 mobile phone (at owner’s risk) to be given to Mr Woods who will issue 
them after our evening meal to allow pupils to make calls.  Could 
parents/carers please wait for pupils to call them so as not to interrupt our 
activities.  

 

Please – pupils should not bring: 
 

 Gameboys or any electronic games 
 

 Any food / sweets whatsoever.  As you know, children’s attitudes to excellent 
and substantial paid-for dinner, supper, breakfast and packed lunch are much 
better if there is no fall-back on a take-your-own supply of sweets / snacks or use 
of any vending machine.  – Fruit will be available during the day and hot 
chocolate / juice and biscuits at suppertime.   No one will go hungry. 

 

David Woods P6 Teacher   Douglas Lawson Head Teacher 
 


